From: HENRY, Miriam

Sent: Friday, 21 August 2015 4:56 PM

To: AMOD

Subject: General extension - Group 2 awards

Hi AMOD,

Please be advised that a general extension has been granted to all parties for the filing of written
submissions in reply in relation to Group 2 awards. The extension is until 5.00 pm Friday 28 August
2015, please add this to the next subscriber.

Thank you,

MIRIAM HENRY
Associate to The Hon. Justice 1JK Ross
President

Fair Work Commission

Tel: +61 3 8661 7830

Fax: +61 3 9655 0401
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au
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